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Message from Administration
Welcome to April. This month we are gearing up the Annual
Peanut Butter and Jelly drive. This year it is all Virtuall Please
check on the Facebock pages for more information and look to
donate money to support this cause. As we near FSA testing,
please be sure to have your child get a great night’s sleep and a
good breakfast before the test. The tested grade levels will be 37,
4™ and 5% grades. Pease make sure that your student Is on time
for school so they will not have te do any make up tests. Thank
you for your continued support. Parents can register students
entine for the 2021-2022 school year. If you have a kindargarten
student that needs to register, please visit the LCS website for
registration informaticn.

April Events:
1% End of Third Nine Weeks
2" No School: Spring Holiday
5t; Teacher Planning Day No School
8t": PTO/SAC/ Parent Workshop Meeting 6:00pm-7:00pm
14"™: Report Cards will be available in Focus
26"- 30%: SPES Teacher and staff Appreciation Week

Greeting Parents,

Please make plans to attend our PTO/SAC meeting on Thursday
Aprit 8, 2021 via zoom at 6:00pm. We will be approving our 2021-
2022 Title | Parent Engagement Plan for the upcoming school
year and your input would be greatly appreciated

Pre-K

We hope everyone enjoyed the|r Spring Breakl Now it is time to
work hard and finish the year. We continue to work on letters,
sounds, sight words, and number skills. Keep working on these at
heme too. Our new unit is Reduce, Reuse, and Recycle. We will
learn about helping our environment by reusing and recycling,
We will have a Spring Fun Day on April 1. We will hunt eggs and
play games, We will be scheduling end of the year IEP meetings-
look for notes coming home in folders,

Kindergarten

We are going into the last @ weeks. This is not the time to slack
off. We must continue to push are students so they can be
prepared for 1st grade. Please continue to practice the weekly
reading book with your child. This is a weekly test grade and
extra practice for them to learn their sight words. Remember
that homework is due on Fridays and all the work must

be completed to get credit.

1* Grade ,

Happy Aprill We hope you all had a restful spring break, and are
ready begin the new nine weaks soon. We continue to work hard
in first grade, so we can be prepared for second grade. Please
remember to read each night for 20 minutes with your child, so
we can continue their reading progress! If you would like to help
replenish our supply of hand sanitizer and Lysol wipes, we would
be very thankfull Our number one priotity is keeping everything
clean and safe for our students. Every Wednesday Is popcorn
day. Please send in a dollar by each Tuesday, so the whole class
can enjoy this delicious treat!

2" Grade

Hello 2nd Grade Parents!

Just a couple reminders for the school year:

--Be sure to schedule phane conferences with your child's
teacher to check on his/her progress for the 3rd 9 weeks.

-~ Keep track of your child's grades in FOCUS,

—Continue to read every day!

- Be sure to send your child to school with appropriate clothing
as the weather is changing (No flip-flops).

Let's soar 2nd grade!




